
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 August 2018  

   

Question  What progress has been made with regards to finding 

funding to replace old electrical vehicle charging units 

across the city? 

Answer   
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